
March 28, 2024 
 

 
IUEC Local 18 

Supervised Election 
 
 
 
Attention:  IUEC LOCAL 18 Members: 
 
Pursuant to an order signed on August 25, 2023, by Judge Maria A. Audero of the U.S. District Court for 
the Central District of California and Stipulation of Settlement entered on August 7, 2023, IUEC Local 18 
will conduct its 2024 regular election, including nominations for the offices of President, Vice President, 
Recording Secretary, Financial Secretary, Treasurer, one Trustee, Warden, Business Manager, and three 
Executive Board seats under the supervision of the U.S. Department of Labor. 
 
The mail ballot election will be conducted on June 12, 2024 under the supervision of the Secretary of Labor and in 
accordance with Title IV of the Labor-Management Reporting and Disclosure Act of 1959 (LMRDA). 
  
To ensure that you receive the election materials, please make sure you contact the Local Office at 1-800-428-
5226 to update your mailing address. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
IUEC Trustee and Election Committee Chair Greg Martin 
OLMS Election Supervisor Phoenix Beausoleil  
 
 
 
 
 


